
ATTENTION:  FOREST SERVICE PERSONNEL


I am strongly opposed to the expansion plan at Holland Lake Lodge.  The Forest 
Service must fulfill its obligation and duty to perform a thorough EIS in order to 
determine the impacts this expansion will have on wildlife, water quality, and wetlands.  
As a public stakeholder, not to mention a local land owner who will be directly affected 
by noise, traffic, and pollution, I would like the Forest Service to also further investigate 
the Special Use Permit discrepancies and water right issues being brought up at this 
time.  Please don’t allow Chris Wohlfeil and POWDR to ruin a Montana treasure!

Thank you.


Sincerely,

Melinda Hill


